RADIO-TELEVISION CORPORATION
) BOUSH STREET
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23510

July 25th, 1974

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Sir:

Please consider this letter a verification of your
report on reception of our Radio Station WTAR=FM on June 15,
1974 at 12:31 PM é We have checked our log and find
your report quite accurate.

We thank you very much for your nice letter, and
are glad to know that you are able to receive our signals

there.

Very pfHuly.yours,

RLL/1

'HE VOICE OF TIDEWATER SINCE 192



